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This has been a month of surprises, most of which have been good ones.  A lot of 
people were surprised to see snow fall for the first time in two years and that 
forced the Cupboard to close on a Tuesday which is our busiest day of the week. 
 
The first full week of February saw us hit a new record for numbers of families 
served in a week’s time.  Serving 120 families easily surpassed the previous record 
of 111 families served in a week’s time. 
 
We added 24 new families to list of registered families during the month. 
 
We were able to receive unexpected donations from Garden of Health in North 
Wales.  This included much needed cereal and allowed us to restock the shelves 
following setting the attendance record. 
 
Redeemer Lutheran participated in The Outreach Program where they packed 
fortified pasta with tomato basil sauce dinners.  Each package was meant to serve 
6 and 36 packages were in a case.  They were well received by our clients and by 
the end of the month we had received 10 cases (360 meals) from them.  A huge 
effort and a generous gift. 
 
Our most critical needs right now are:                              Additionally we need: 
BOXED PASTA       Canned meat (chicken,  
Canned Fruit         spam)    
Baked Beans        Beef Stew 
Canned Potatoes       Chili 
Canned Kidney Beans      Canned Pinto Beans 
Canned Carrots       Canned Black Beans 
Toilet Paper        Peanut Butter 
          Shampoo 
          Bar Soap 
 
As always, thank you for your prayers and support 

 
 


